@;& ) BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION,

e

G PESHAWAR
No.1799) s8¢ /kun/ BISEP

Dated: 29 /29 /2025

To,
The District Education Officers (Male & Female)
Peshawar/Charsadda/Chitral/FR Peshawar,
Khyber and Mohmand Districts.

Subject: RECOMMENDATION OF SUPERVISORY STAFF FOR SSC (ANNUAL-II)
EXAMINATION 2022.

Memo:

Itis to inform you that SSC (Annual-II) Examination 2022 is commencing
on 25% October, 2022. In this regard BISE Peshawar has introduced a system for
online data collection of supervisory staff. The online system is accessible through
BISE Peshawar Web Portal (portal.bisep.edu.pk). All DEOs of district
Peshawar/Charsadda/ Chitral/ FR Peshawar/ Khyber and Mohmand have already

been given access (user/password) to use the portal.

To ensure transparent and cheating free examination you are requested
to recommend honest, trustworthy, non-repeaters and active staff members of Govt
Primary/Middle Standard schools for examination duties. The data may be entered
on the portal on or before 10t October, 2022 in best public interest.

Regards

Controller of £xaminations
BISE, Pégshawar
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